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This redraft incorporates various requested changes including those contained in a
memo from Eric Ebersberger of DNR.  I did not include two of the requested changes
because I have been unable to contact the appropriate person at DNR for clarification
and I did not want to delay the preparation of this redraft.  Those items relate to a
requested addition to the draft concerning “community financial assistance grant
administration staff” and a requested addition concerning publishing notices of
hearings regarding the issuance of permits and approvals under ch. 30. Once I have
been able to get more information on these two items, I will be able to include them in
a subsequent version of the draft.

Please review this redraft very carefully to ensure that it accurately incorporates all
of your requested changes.  If you have any questions concerning the draft, please feel
free to contact me.

Robin N. Kite
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–7291
E–mail:  robin.kite@legis.state.wi.us


